[image: ]

Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Classroom LED Upgrades

Date of Report Submission: 1/10/2019

Project Purpose: 
This project is a campus wide upgrade of the general assignment classrooms to replace incandescent lighting with LEDs, saving energy and maintenance costs.

Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
Please see the attached spreadsheet which details the spending to date.  Total spent is $25,108.52.

Project Progress to Date:
Most of the incandescent lamps in the General Assignment classrooms have been replaced with LED lamps at this point.  Several classrooms have also had new dimmers installed to properly control the lights.  Four more buildings have been started and need to be completed.

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
Student workers with the Deferred Maintenance program assisted in initial classroom surveys determining which classrooms needed to be retrofitted.  A student also calculated spending progress for preparing this report.  Once students return and start using these classrooms, they will benefit from increased lighting levels and better controllability.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
An attached image shows our proposed signage to be installed as a sticker over each room’s light switches to promote SSC’s involvement in supporting the project.

Additional Comments:
Any additional comments/relevant information for the semesterly report
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Student Sustainability Committee funding
provided new LED lighting in this room.
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